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24th March 2023  

 
Dear Parents and Carers  
  
In connection with our topic work on forces in the Summer term, we have planned to take our 
Year 3 and 4 classes to Winchester Science Centre.   
  
This trip is planned for Thursday 29th June 2023 and will be part of the children’s Science, 
English and DT studies. 
  
The children will have the opportunity to take part in a ‘Exploring Rocketship’ workshop with 
a focus on gravity and the forces we use in everyday life. They will be able to explore the 
science centre and get hands on with the exhibits as well as experience a planetarium show.  
  
To make it possible for this trip to take place we would ask you to make a contribution 
of £20.  It is important to remember that without these contributions there is a likelihood of 
the trip being cancelled as the school no longer receives funding towards trips. Please make 
payment for this trip using ParentPay (www.parentpay.com) by 1st June 2023, where you 
will also be able to electronically give consent for your child to come on the trip.   
  
Children will need to bring a named packed lunch with them on the day, which we would 
prefer to be fully disposable so it can be thrown away after they have finished eating, as well 
as a disposable water bottle.   
 
If your child is in receipt of Benefit-Related Free School Meals, you will be able to order a 
packed lunch for your child from our school kitchen.  This must be done using our online 
form here: https://forms.office.com/e/8rgH9DhDJg  
  
If you would like to discuss options for payment, please speak with Mrs Barrett via the school 
office.  
  
Please make sure your child is in school on time as the coach will be leaving promptly at 
9.00am and we will return by 3.15pm.   
  
If you have any questions regarding the trip, please speak with your child’s class teacher.  
  
Thank you for your continued support.   
 
Mrs Andrew, Miss Hawkins and Mrs Spiers 
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